
 

Welcome Back Bruins 
Library News 

Welcome back students and staff!  The library is only open for textbook returns and textbook checkouts 
for the first two weeks of school and closed for all other activities.   Please return any books that you 

might still have from last school year ASAP!  The books are needed for the new school year.  The library 
hours are 7:00-3:30, so drop off your overdue books first thing in the morning.  (30,31,1,2) 

 
Athletic News 

 
Any students interested on playing sports this school year you will need a physical and we 

are doing them here at the school on Monday evening August 5th.  Please stop by the athletic office or 
phone or email to make an appointment. (31,1,2) 

 
 

Office News 
Course Change request forms, Student Parking Permit applications, Tutor/Tutee applications, TA 

applications will all be available at the Attendance Windows at your lunch and after school.  You can drop 
off forms in the morning, lunch and after school. Counselors will NOT be available without a form turned 

in. Off Campus Passes are currently not available. Please keep checking the bulletin. 
 

During lunch times, students need to avoid the hallways and pay attention to posted signs. Students 
can access the main quad and cafeteria during lunch. There are no off-campus passes yet, and  

                                                                               students who are caught leaving campus without permission    
                                                                                 will lose their ability to apply for an off-campus pass for                   

                                                               this school year. 
 

                                                                               Students should clear campus by 2:20. You need to be in an  
                                                                              instructional space or off-campus by 2:30. Students who  

                                                                              refuse to exit may face disciplinary consequences, including  
                                being placed on the no-activities list. 

 
                                                                                                      Personal electronic devices should not be used  

                                                                                                   during instructional time, including when  
                                                                                                   students leave a classroom with a pass.  

                                                                                                       Phones may be confiscated by admin or security if  
                                                                                                            they use them in the hallways during class time. 


